STATE OF MICHIGAN

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
LANSING

RICK SNYDER . KEITH CREAGH
DIRECTOR

GOVERNOR

April 22, 2013

Mr. Michael A. Hartner, Director .
Parks and Forestry

City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester Hills, M| 48309

Dear Mr. Hartner:

SUBJECT: RP12-479, Bloomer Park Velodrome Surface Renovations

This letter is in response to your correspondence dated April 17, 2013, notifying us of
the contractor selection for the Bloomer Park Velodrome Surface Renovations project
(RP12-479). It was indicated that the award for the track surface replacement is
proposed to be awarded to V-Worldwide, In¢., in the amount of $44,998.32. You are

approved to proceed with award of the bid for this project.

If you need further infdrmation or assistance, please feel free to contact me at the email
address or telephone number listed. Our mailing address is: Grants Management,
Department of Natural Resources, P.O. Box 30425, Lansing, Ml 48809-7925.

Sincerely,

Tamara Jorkasky, Grant Coordinator
Grants Management

517-335-7306 -
jorkaskyt@michigan.gov
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